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The Tax Cuts and Job Act (TCJA) commonly referred to as tax reform has changed the deductibility of certain meals 

and entertainment expenses.  Documentation is especially important in 2018 and now is the time to correctly 

allocate these expenses and budget accordingly. 

 

 

  

  

For more information on this topic contact Lumsden McCormick, Courtland "Cory" Van Deusen, CPA 
716-856-3300 or cvandeusen@lumsdencpa.com  

https://lumsdencpa.com/resources/publications/resource:02-24-2018-12-00am-law-changes-
deductibility-of-meals-and-entertainment/ 
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